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Bulletin of the Atomic Scientists 1966-06 The Bulletin of the Atomic Scientists is the premier public resource on
scientific and technological developments that impact global security. Founded by Manhattan Project Scientists, the
Bulletin's iconic "Doomsday Clock" stimulates solutions for a safer world.
The Abbots and Priors of Late Medieval and Reformation England Martin Heale 2016-09-22 The importance of the medieval
abbot needs no particular emphasis. The monastic superiors of late medieval England ruled over thousands of monks and
canons, who swore to them vows of obedience; they were prominent figures in royal and church government; and
collectively they controlled properties worth around double the Crown's annual ordinary income. Moreover, as guardians
of regular observance and the primary interface between their monastery and the wider world, abbots and priors were
pivotal to the effective functioning and well-being of the monastic order. The Abbots and Priors of Late Medieval and
Reformation England provides the first detailed study of English male monastic superiors, exploring their evolving role
and reputation between the fourteenth and sixteenth centuries. Individual chapters examine the election and selection
of late medieval monastic heads; the internal functions of the superior as the father of the community; the head of
house as administrator; abbatial living standards and modes of display; monastic superiors' public role in service of
the Church and Crown; their external relations and reputation; the interaction between monastic heads and the
government in Henry VIII's England; the Dissolution of the monasteries; and the afterlives of abbots and priors
following the suppression of their houses. This study of monastic leadership sheds much valuable light on the religious
houses of late medieval and early Tudor England, including their spiritual life, administration, spending priorities,
and their multi-faceted relations with the outside world. The Abbots and Priors of Late Medieval and Reformation
England also elucidates the crucial part played by monastic superiors in the dramatic events of the 1530s, when many
heads surrendered their monasteries into the hands of Henry VIII.
An Introduction to Qualitative Research Uwe Flick 2009-03-05 The latest edition of Uwe Flick's textbook has been fully
revised, expanded and updated, guiding the student step-by-step through the research process of qualitative research.
The Limits of Ethics in International Relations David Boucher 2011-05-05 Ethical constraints on relations among
individuals within and between societies have always reflected or invoked a higher authority than the caprices of human
will. For over two thousand years Natural Law and Natural Rights were the constellations of ideas and presuppositions
that fulfilled this role in the west, and exhibited far greater similarities than most commentators want to admit. Such
ideas were the lens through which Europeans evaluated the rest of the world. In his major new book David Boucher
rejects the view that Natural Rights constituted a secularisation of Natural Law ideas by showing that most of the
significant thinkers in the field, in their various ways, believed that reason leads you to the discovery of your
obligations, while God provides the ground for discharging them. Furthermore, the book maintains that Natural Rights
and Human Rights are far less closely related than is often asserted because Natural Rights never cast adrift the
religious foundationalism, whereas Human Rights, for the most part, have jettisoned the Christian metaphysics upon
which both Natural Law and Natural Rights depended. Human Rights theories, on the whole, present us with foundationless
universal constraints on the actions of individuals, both domestically and internationally. Finally, one of the
principal contentions of the book is that these purportedly universal rights and duties almost invariably turn out to
be conditional, and upon close scrutiny end up being 'special' rights and privileges as the examples of multicultural
encounters, slavery and racism, and women's rights demonstrate.
Digital Entrepreneurship Mariusz Soltanifar 2020-11-13 This open access book explores the global challenges and
experiences related to digital entrepreneurial activities, using carefully selected examples from leading companies and
economies that shape world business today and tomorrow. Digital entrepreneurship and the companies steering it have an
enormous global impact; they promise to transform the business world and change the way we communicate with each other.
These companies use digitalization and artificial intelligence to enhance the quality of decisions and augment their
business and customer operations. This book demonstrates how cloud services are continuing to evolve; how
cryptocurrencies are traded in the banking industry; how platforms are created to commercialize business, and how,
taken together, these developments provide new opportunities in the digitalized era. Further, it discusses a wide range
of digital factors changing the way businesses operate, including artificial intelligence, chatbots, voice search,
augmented and virtual reality, as well as cyber threats and data privacy management. “Digitalization mirrors the
Industrial Revolution’s impact. This book provides a complement of perspectives on the opportunities emanating from
such a deep seated change in our economy. It is a comprehensive collection of thought leadership mapped into a very
useful framework. Scholars, digital entrepreneurs and practitioners will benefit from this timely work.” Gina O’Connor,
Professor of Innovation Management at Babson College, USA “This book defines and delineates the requirements for
companies to enable their businesses to succeed in a post-COVID19 world. This book deftly examines how to accomplish
and achieve digital entrepreneurship by leveraging cloud computing, AI, IoT and other critical technologies. This is
truly a unique “must-read” book because it goes beyond theory and provides practical examples.” Charlie Isaacs, CTO of
Customer Connection at Salesforce.com, USA "This book provides digital entrepreneurs useful guidance identifying,
validating and building their venture. The international authors developed new perspectives on digital entrepreneurship
that can support to create impact ventures.” Felix Staeritz, CEO FoundersLane, Member of the World Economic Forum
Digital Leaders Board and bestselling author of FightBack, Germany
The Structuring of Organizations Henry Mintzberg 1979 How do organizations structure themselves? A synthesis of the
empirical literature in the field, supported by numerous examples and illustrations, provides images that produce a
theory. The author introduces five basic configurations of structure - the simple structure, the machine bureaucracy,
the professional bu- reaucracy, the divisionalized form, and the adhocracy. This book reveals that structure seems to
be at the root of many questions about organizations and why they function as they do.
The Nature of Technology W. Brian Arthur 2009-08-06 The Nature of Technology will change the way you think about this
fundamental subject forever. W. Brian Arthur's many years of thinking and writing about technology have culminated in a
unique understanding of his subject. Here he examines the nature of technology itself: what is it and how does it
evolve? Giving rare insights into the evolution of specific technologies and a new framework for thinking about others,
every sentence points to some further truth and fascination. At a time when we are ever more reliant on technological
solutions for the world's problems, it is extraordinary how little we actually understand the processes that lead to
innovation and invention. Until now. This will be a landmark book that will define its subject, and inspire people to
think about technology in depth for the very first time.
The Java Language Specification James Gosling 2000 For nearly five years, one book has served as the definitive
reference to Java for all serious developers: The Java Language Specification, by James Gosling, Bill Joy, and Guy
Steele. Now, these world-renowned Java authorities (along with new co-author Gilad Bracha) have delivered a monumental
update. This completely revised Second Edition covers the Java 2 Platform Standard Edition Version 1.3 with
unprecedented depth and precision, offering the invaluable insights of Java's creators to every developer. There is no
better source for learning everything about the Syntax and Semantics of the Java programming language. Developers will
turn to this book again and again.
Sociolinguistics and Language Education Prof. Nancy H. Hornberger 2010-06-17 This book, addressed to experienced and
novice language educators, provides an up-to-date overview of sociolinguistics, reflecting changes in the global
situation and the continuing evolution of the field and its relevance to language education around the world. Topics
covered include nationalism and popular culture, style and identity, creole languages, critical language awareness,
gender and ethnicity, multimodal literacies, classroom discourse, and ideologies and power. Whether considering the
role of English as an international language or innovative initiatives in Indigenous language revitalization, in every
context of the world sociolinguistic perspectives highlight the fluid and flexible use of language in communities and
classrooms, and the importance of teacher practices that open up spaces of awareness and acceptance of --and access to-the widest possible communicative repertoire for students.
The Life Sciences Law Review Richard Kingham (Lawyer) 2022
Decolonizing Knowledge Frédérique Apffel-Marglin 1996-04-25 Development failures, environmental degradation and social
fragmentation can no longer be regarded as side effects of `externalities'. They are the toxic consequences of
pretensions that the modern Western view of knowledge is a universal neutral view, applicable to all people at all
times. The very word `development' and its cognates `underdevelopment' and `developing' confidently mark the `first'
world's as the future of the `third'. This book argues that the linear evolutionary paradigm of development that comes
out of modern Western view of knowledge is a contemporary form of colonialism. The authors - covering topics as diverse
as the theory of knowledge underlying the work of John Maynard Keynes, what the renowned British geneticist J.B.S.
Haldane was looking for when he migrated to India, the knowledge of Mexican and Indian peasants - propose a pluralistic
vision and decolonization of knowledge: the replacement of one-way transfers of knowledge and technology by dialogue
and mutual learning.
Realpoetik Paul Hamilton 2013-11-14 Realpoetik compares the writings of key German, French, and Italian Romantics, with
an eye to their differences from British Romanticism. The principle of selection is to choose writers whose use of
fiction is realistic — not realist, but fundamentally contributory to the purposes of non-fictional discourse. The
political resonance audible when we put Real at the start of a compound noun is also true to the period looked at. At
that time, positive political institutions were recovering from their upending in the French Revolution and their
strategic re-shaping in the period of Restoration after Napoleon. In this volume, Paul Hamilton pinpoints a moment when
the political imagination was actually creative of political reality. It is a long gloss on Friedrich Meinecke's
description of the early Romantic period in Germany as 'that past era of teeming intellectual impulses with its excess
of non-political political ideals', but Hamilton finds his insight into the contemporary inextricability of the ideal
and the political true of France and Italy. Before the existence of a unified Germany or Italy, and in the new France
after Napoleon, there was an opportunity and a necessity to imagine the kind of nation which would be desirable.
Realpoetik examines the extent to which this illuminates the fiction and philosophy of Friedrich Schlegel, Madame de
Staël, Giacomo Leopardi and others. It also reflects on current dissatisfaction with existing political arrangements
and our contemporary desire to re-imagine a new, more representative politics.
The Oxford Handbook of Human Resource Management Peter Boxall 2008-06-05 HRM is central to management teaching and
research, and has emerged in the last decade as a significant field from its earlier roots in Personnel Management,
Industrial Relations, and Industrial Psychology. People Management and High Performance teams have become key functions
and goals for manager at all levels in organizations. The Oxford Handbook brings together leading scholars from around
the world - and from a range of disciplines - to provide an authoritative account of current trends and developments.
The Handbook is divided into four parts: * Foundations and Frameworks, * Core Processes and Functions, * Patterns and
Dynamics, * Measurement and Outcomes. Overall it will provide an essential resource for anybody who wants to get to
grips with current thinking, research, and development on HRM.
Liking Progress, Loving Change Rakhshanda Jalil 2014 From Faiz Ahmad Faiz to Ali Sardar Jafri, this book explores a
critical history of the Progressive Writers' Movement (PWM) in India, particularly in the context of Urdu literature.
Investing in Cultural Diversity and Intercultural Dialogue Unesco 2009 This report analyses all aspects of cultural
diversity, which has emerged as a key concern of the international community in recent decades, and maps out new
approaches to monitoring and shaping the changes that are taking place. It highlights, in particular, the interrelated
challenges of cultural diversity and intercultural dialogue and the way in which strong homogenizing forces are matched
by persistent diversifying trends. The report proposes a series of ten policy-oriented recommendations, to the
attention of States, intergovernmental and non-governmental organizations, international and regional bodies, national
institutions and the private sector on how to invest in cultural diversity. Emphasizing the importance of cultural
diversity in different areas (languages, education, communication and new media development, and creativity and the
marketplace) based on data and examples collected from around the world, the report is also intended for the general
public. It proposes a coherent vision of cultural diversity and clarifies how, far from being a threat, it can become
beneficial to the action of the international community.
Developing a Protocol for Observational Comparative Effectiveness Research: A User's Guide Agency for Health Care
Research and Quality (U.S.) 2013-02-21 This User’s Guide is a resource for investigators and stakeholders who develop
and review observational comparative effectiveness research protocols. It explains how to (1) identify key
considerations and best practices for research design; (2) build a protocol based on these standards and best
practices; and (3) judge the adequacy and completeness of a protocol. Eleven chapters cover all aspects of research
design, including: developing study objectives, defining and refining study questions, addressing the heterogeneity of
treatment effect, characterizing exposure, selecting a comparator, defining and measuring outcomes, and identifying
optimal data sources. Checklists of guidance and key considerations for protocols are provided at the end of each
chapter. The User’s Guide was created by researchers affiliated with AHRQ’s Effective Health Care Program, particularly
those who participated in AHRQ’s DEcIDE (Developing Evidence to Inform Decisions About Effectiveness) program. Chapters
were subject to multiple internal and external independent reviews. More more information, please consult the Agency
website: www.effectivehealthcare.ahrq.gov)
Complete Guide for Growing Plants Hydroponically J. Benton Jones, Jr. 2014-02-13 With the continued implementation of
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new equipment and new concepts and methods, such as hydroponics and soilless practices, crop growth has improved and
become more efficient. Focusing on the basic principles and practical growth requirements, the Complete Guide for
Growing Plants Hydroponically offers valuable information for the commercial grower, the researcher, the hobbyist, and
the student interested in hydroponics. It provides details on methods of growing that are applicable to a range of
environmental growing systems. The author begins with an introduction that covers the past, present, and future of
hydroponics. He also describes the basic concepts behind how plants grow, followed by several chapters that present indepth practical details for hydroponic growing systems: The essential plant nutrient elements The nutrient solution
Rooting media Systems of hydroponic culture Hydroponic application factors These chapters cover the nutritional
requirements of plants and how to best prepare and use nutrient solutions to satisfy plant requirements, with different
growing systems and rooting media, under a variety of conditions. The book gives many nutrient solution formulas and
discusses the advantages and disadvantages of various hydroponic systems. It also contains a chapter that describes a
school project, which students can follow to generate nutrient element deficiency symptoms and monitor their effects on
plant growth.
Making Globalization Good John H. Dunning 2004-09-16 How can we develop a global economic architecture which is
efficient, morally acceptable, geographically inclusive, and sustainable over time? Leading thinkers in international
business and ethics identify the pressing moral issues which global capitalism must answer.
A.V. Dicey and the Common Law Constitutional Tradition Mark D. Walters 2020-10-31 Offers a distinctive account of the
rule of law and legislative sovereignty within the work of Albert Venn Dicey.
The French Commercial Code in English Philip Raworth 2008 This unique volume features an up-to-date expert English
translation of the French Commercial Code and includes all amendments to the Code over the past year. The Code includes
all commercial matters, including corporate, anti-trust, and bankruptcy law. Areas with extensive coverage include
general provisions on commerce, commercial companies and economic interest groupings, certain types of sales and
exclusivity clauses, freedom of prices and competition, negotiable instruments and guarantees, the organization of
commerce, and certain regulated professions. This edition also includes footnotes explaining hard-to-translate terms,
an extensive glossary of French legal terms and a practical topic index. This translation is especially useful for nonFrench speakers requiring a precise understanding of those matters governed by the Code as well as for those
practitioners needing to explain the Code to English-speaking clients. The new 2007 edition incorporates changes to
five of the eight Books of the Code - Books I, II, III, VI, and VII. The majority of the changes appear in Book II in
the sections relating to the management and administration of public limited companies, as well as the many changes
made to the sections relating to share capital and the shareholdings of employees. Also addressed in this edition are
amendments to sections relating to commercial transactions, commercial persons, public auction sales, undertakings in
difficulty and the registry of the Commercial Court. In addition to the full translation of the text of the Code, this
volume includes useful footnotes to define French terms, and a glossary of French words translated into English.
Multilingualism and Bilingualism Sammy Beban Chumbow 2018-05-30 Research in the area of bilingualism and
multilingualism invariably produces fascinating insights. In the Europe of yesteryears, the paradigm of one nation one
language was dominant and fashionable as a nation-building ideology that multilingualism was considered a curse, a
demon that had to be exorcised. Today, the avalanche of empirical evidence of research findings has established
multilingualism and pluralism as an ideal for national development. The nine chapters of this book provide further
elucidations of the issue of benefits of bilingualism and multilingualism and also provide original research findings
on developments in the areas of psychological dimensions of bilingualism and bilingualism in information retrieval
systems. The book by its illuminating description and insightful analysis of issues of bilingualism will be of
significant interest to scholars, researchers, and all concerned with bilingualism and multilingualism from whatever
perspective.
Babylonia: a Very Short Introduction Trevor Bryce 2016-09-22 The history of Ancient Babylonia in ancient Mesopatamia is
epic. After playing host to three great empires, the Hammurabic and Kassite empires, and the Neo-Babylonian Empire
ruled by Nebuchadnezzar, it was conquered by the Persians. Entered triumphantly by Alexander the Great, it later
provided the setting for the Conquerer's deathbed. Squabbled over by his heirs, Babylonia was subsequently dominated by
the Parthian and Roman empires. In this Very Short Introduction, Trevor Bryce takes us on a journey of more than 2,000
years across the history and civilization of ancient Babylonia, from the emergence of its chief city, Babylon, as a
modest village on the Euphrates in the 3rd millennium BC through successive phases of triumph, decline, and resurgence
until its royal capital faded into obscurity in the Roman imperial era. Exploring key historical events as well as the
day-to-day life of an ancient Babylonian, Bryce provides a comprehensive guide to one of history's most profound
civilizations. ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short Introductions series from Oxford University Press contains hundreds of
titles in almost every subject area. These pocket-sized books are the perfect way to get ahead in a new subject
quickly. Our expert authors combine facts, analysis, perspective, new ideas, and enthusiasm to make interesting and
challenging topics highly readable.
Introduction to Applied Linguistics Alan Davies 2007-07-12 This second edition of the foundational textbook An
Introduction to Applied Linguistics provides a state-of-the-art account of contemporary applied linguistics. The kinds
of language problems of interest to applied linguists are discussed and a distinction drawn between the different
research approach taken by theoretical linguists and by applied linguists to what seem to be the same problems.
Professor Davies describes a variety of projects which illustrate the interests of the field and highlight the marriage
it offers between practical experience and theoretical understanding. The increasing emphasis of applied linguistics on
ethicality is linked to the growth of professionalism and to the concern for accountability, manifested in the widening
emphasis on critical stances. This, Davies argues, is at its most acute in the tension between giving advice as the
outcome of research and taking political action in order to change a situation which, it is claimed, needs
ameliorisation. This dilemma is not confined to applied linguistics and may now be endemic in the applied disciplines.
Comparative Succession Law Kenneth G. C. Reid 2020-10-08 This book is about the protection from disinheritance.
Regardless of what a person's will might say, the closest relatives usually have a claim to some of the deceased's
property. The book explores this issue in a sample of countries in Europe as well as in the USA, Canada, Latin America,
China, South Africa, Australia, and New Zealand.
Transforming the Workforce for Children Birth Through Age 8 National Research Council 2015-07-23 Children are already
learning at birth, and they develop and learn at a rapid pace in their early years. This provides a critical foundation
for lifelong progress, and the adults who provide for the care and the education of young children bear a great
responsibility for their health, development, and learning. Despite the fact that they share the same objective - to
nurture young children and secure their future success - the various practitioners who contribute to the care and the
education of children from birth through age 8 are not acknowledged as a workforce unified by the common knowledge and
competencies needed to do their jobs well. Transforming the Workforce for Children Birth Through Age 8 explores the
science of child development, particularly looking at implications for the professionals who work with children. This
report examines the current capacities and practices of the workforce, the settings in which they work, the policies
and infrastructure that set qualifications and provide professional learning, and the government agencies and other
funders who support and oversee these systems. This book then makes recommendations to improve the quality of
professional practice and the practice environment for care and education professionals. These detailed recommendations
create a blueprint for action that builds on a unifying foundation of child development and early learning, shared
knowledge and competencies for care and education professionals, and principles for effective professional learning.
Young children thrive and learn best when they have secure, positive relationships with adults who are knowledgeable
about how to support their development and learning and are responsive to their individual progress. Transforming the
Workforce for Children Birth Through Age 8 offers guidance on system changes to improve the quality of professional
practice, specific actions to improve professional learning systems and workforce development, and research to continue
to build the knowledge base in ways that will directly advance and inform future actions. The recommendations of this
book provide an opportunity to improve the quality of the care and the education that children receive, and ultimately
improve outcomes for children.
Saturday Review 1869
Spanish Literature: A Very Short Introduction Jo Labanyi 2010-08-26 This Very Short Introduction introduces the ways in
which Spanish literature has been read, in and outside Spain, explaining misconceptions, outlining the insights of
recent scholarship, and suggesting new readings. It explores the relationship between Spanish literature and modernity
and issues of gender and sexuality.
Understanding Morphology Martin Haspelmath 2013-10-28 This new edition of Understanding Morphology has been fully
revised in line with the latest research. It now includes 'big picture' questions to highlight central themes in
morphology, as well as research exercises for each chapter. Understanding Morphology presents an introduction to the
study of word structure that starts at the very beginning. Assuming no knowledge of the field of morphology on the part
of the reader, the book presents a broad range of morphological phenomena from a wide variety of languages. Starting
with the core areas of inflection and derivation, the book presents the interfaces between morphology and syntax and
between morphology and phonology. The synchronic study of word structure is covered, as are the phenomena of diachronic
change, such as analogy and grammaticalization. Theories are presented clearly in accessible language with the main
purpose of shedding light on the data, rather than as a goal in themselves. The authors consistently draw on the best
research available, thus utilizing and discussing both functionalist and generative theoretical approaches. Each
chapter includes a summary, suggestions for further reading, and exercises. As such this is the ideal book for both
beginning students of linguistics, or anyone in a related discipline looking for a first introduction to morphology.
Aerospace Materials Brian Cantor 2015-05-06 Aerospace Materials provides a grounding in state-of-the-art aerospace
materials technology, including developments in aluminum, titanium, and nickel alloys, as well as polymers and polymer
composites. Experts in each topic have contributed key overviews that summarize current knowledge and indicate future
trends. The book begins by outlining the industrial applications to airframes, aeroengines, and spacecraft before
delving systematically into specific materials. It examines lightweight materials and then focuses on materials suited
to high-temperature applications. The book combines perspectives in physics, materials science, and mechanical and
aeronautical engineering.
Learning Theories Dale H. Schunk 2013 For Learning Theory/Cognition and Instruction, Advanced Educational Psychology,
and Introductory Educational Psychology courses. An essential resource for understanding the main principles, concepts,
and research findings of key learning theories -especially as they relate to education-this proven text blends theory,
research, and applications throughout, providing its readers with a coherent and unified perspective on learning in
educational settings.
Heavenly Masters Vincent Goossaert 2021-11-30 The origins of modern Daoism can be traced to the Church of the Heavenly
Master (Tianshidao), reputedly established by the formidable Zhang Daoling. In 142 CE, according to Daoist tradition,
Zhang was visited by the Lord on High, who named him his vicar on Earth with the title Heavenly Master. The
dispensation articulated an eschatological vision of saving initiates--the pure, those destined to become immortals--by
enforcing a strict moral code. Under evolving forms, Tianshidao has remained central to Chinese society, and Daoist
priests have upheld their spiritual allegiance to Zhang, their now divinized founder. This book tells the story of the
longue durée evolution of the Heavenly Master leadership and institution. Later hagiography credits Zhang Daoling's
great-grandson, putatively the fourth Heavenly Master, with settling the family at Longhushan (Dragon and Tiger
Mountain); in time his descendants--down to the present contested sixty-fifth Heavenly Master living in Taiwan--made
the extraordinary claim of being able to transmit hereditarily the function of the Heavenly Master and the power to
grant salvation. Over the next twelve centuries, the Zhangs turned Longhushan into a major holy site and a household
name in the Chinese world, and constructed a large administrative center for the bureaucratic management of Chinese
society. They gradually built the Heavenly Master institution, which included a sacred site; a patriarchal line of
successive Heavenly Masters wielding vast monopolistic powers to ordain humans and gods; a Zhang lineage that nurtured
talent and accumulated wealth; and a bureaucratic apparatus comprised of temples, training centers, and a clerical
hierarchy. So well-designed was this institution that it remained stable for more than a millennium, far outlasting the
longest dynasties, and had ramifications for every city and village in imperial China. In this ambitious work, Vincent
Goossaert traces the Heavenly Master bureaucracy from medieval times to the modern Chinese nation-state as well as its
expansion. His in-depth portraits of influential Heavenly Masters are skillfully embedded in a large-scale analysis of
the institution and its rules, ideology, and vision of society.
The Spell of the Sensuous David Abram 2012-10-17 Winner of the International Lannan Literary Award for Nonfiction
Animal tracks, word magic, the speech of stones, the power of letters, and the taste of the wind all figure prominently
in this intellectual tour de force that returns us to our senses and to the sensuous terrain that sustains us. This
major work of ecological philosophy startles the senses out of habitual ways of perception. For a thousand generations,
human beings viewed themselves as part of the wider community of nature, and they carried on active relationships not
only with other people with other animals, plants, and natural objects (including mountains, rivers, winds, and weather
patters) that we have only lately come to think of as "inanimate." How, then, did humans come to sever their ancient
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reciprocity with the natural world? What will it take for us to recover a sustaining relation with the breathing earth?
In The Spell of the Sensuous David Abram draws on sources as diverse as the philosophy of Merleau-Ponty, Balinese
shamanism, Apache storytelling, and his own experience as an accomplished sleight-of-hand of magician to reveal the
subtle dependence of human cognition on the natural environment. He explores the character of perception and excavates
the sensual foundations of language, which--even at its most abstract--echoes the calls and cries of the earth. On
every page of this lyrical work, Abram weaves his arguments with a passion, a precision, and an intellectual daring
that recall such writers as Loren Eisleley, Annie Dillard, and Barry Lopez.
Utilitarianism John Stuart Mill 1887
Encyclopaedia of Occupational Health and Safety 1998
The Religion of the Mithras Cult in the Roman Empire Roger Beck 2006-01-12 A study of the religious system of
Mithraism, one of the 'mystery cults' popular in the Roman Empire contemporary with early Christianity. Roger Beck
describes Mithraism from the point of view of the initiate engaging with the religion and its rich symbolic system in
thought, word, ritual action, and cult life. He employs the methods of anthropology of religion and the new cognitive
science of religion to explore in detail the semiotics of the Mysteries' astral symbolism, which has been the principal
subject of his many previous publications on the cult.
The Saturday Review of Politics, Literature, Science and Art 1869
The California Regulatory Law Reporter 1987
Management Information Systems Kenneth C. Laudon 2004 Management Information Systems provides comprehensive and
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integrative coverage of essential new technologies, information system applications, and their impact on business
models and managerial decision-making in an exciting and interactive manner. The twelfth edition focuses on the major
changes that have been made in information technology over the past two years, and includes new opening, closing, and
Interactive Session cases.
The Saturday Review of Politics, Literature, Science, Art, and Finance 1869
Reason, Religion, and Natural Law Jonathan A. Jacobs 2012-11-08 This edited volume examines the ways in which
theological considerations have figured in natural law theorizing, from Plato to Spinoza. Theological considerations
have long had a pronounced role in Catholic natural law theories, but have not been seriously examined from a wider
perspective. The contributors to this volume take a more inclusive view of the relation between conceptions of natural
law and theistic claims and principles. They do not jointly defend one particular thematic claim, but articulate
diverse ways in which natural law has both been understood and related to theistic claims. In addition to exploring
Plato and the Stoics, the volume also looks at medieval Jewish thought, the thought of Aquinas, Scotus, and Ockham, and
the ways in which Spinoza's thought includes resonances of earlier views and intimations of later developments. Taken
as a whole, these essays enlarge the scope of the discussion of natural law through study of how the naturalness of
natural law has often been related to theses about the divine. The latter are often crucial elements of natural law
theorizing, having an integral role in accounting for the metaethical status and ethical bindingness of natural law. At
the same time, the question of the relation between natural law and God — and the relation between natural law and
divine command — has been addressed in a multiplicity of ways by key figures throughout the history of natural law
theorizing, and these essays accord them the explanatory significance they deserve.
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